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To whom it may concern,

| have grave fears for the proposed facility in our suburb, especially being dangerously close to
residential dwellings, and in a high traffic area. That area of Church Street is already quite narrow and
dangerous during peak traffic times, and with the operation of an organic waste facility, traffic will
only worsen. For large trucks to pullin and out in the street, it will cause further delays may lead to
traffic stand stills.

In regards to the residents of the area, not only will we be plagued by traffic and pollution that the
vehicles will bring along, but the noise and smell that is associated with such organic waste facility.
Residents have the right to step outside their doors and breathe in fresh clean air, hang their laundry
and not fear pollution.

| believe that any sort of waste facilities should be located well away from residential areas, and
reside in commercial areas as it impacts on the livelihood of residents and the community at large.

| urge you to please reconsider the proposed organic waste facility, as this should not have been
considered in the first place.
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